[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Image result for August clip art][image: Image result for August clip art][image: logo] 
 
                                          
August 2019 Newsletter
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 

[image: Image result for piggy bank clip art][image: Image result for we are closed clip art][image: ][image: Image result for kindness quotes clip art][image: Image result for August clip art][image: Image result for thank you clip art] 
 
 
Over the holiday’s Park Springs Care Home delivered a lovely new picnic bench and gardening resources for our allotment that they purchased for us through their    fundraising efforts! We are so touched by their            generosity and kindness and look forward to continuing our Intergenerational work with them in the coming year ahead.
 

 
Due to the ongoing success of the Play on Pedals programme over the past year we are now in a position to offer out hire of the balance and pedal bikes to our children.  So if you would like to borrow a bike just speak to Annmarie who will take you through the steps.
Keyworkers                                       Over the summer we have spent time making some changes to our groups and keyworkers, everyone will have received an email containing this information, it has also been shared on your child’s SWAY. If for any reason you have been unable to access this please speak to Jackie or Louise.


                          SWAY                                 Just a reminder to access your child’s SWAY profile that records your child’s exciting learning journey at Forgewood. Your feedback is so important to us so please take time to comment on your child’s          progress by completing the parent’s comment         section. Thank You!
Dates for your diary 2019
Public Holidays-
Friday 27th September and Monday 30th September 2019
In-service Day Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th November 2019
With the Scottish weather being very unpredictable could we remind parents/carers to apply sun cream and a sunhat on children during the hot days. 
A very warm welcome back to all our returning children, we hope you all have had lots of fun with your families over the holidays and are ready for lots more adventures in learning. We would also like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new children and families, we are all looking forward to the exciting times ahead here at Forgewood Family Learning Centre.


Toy fund
Our Toy fund enables us to buy snacks and resources to enhance children’s learning experiences within the centre, therefor if you are able to could we ask that you continue to donate £2.00 a week to support our funds in the nursery. Thank you for your continued support.
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